YOUNG & OLD UNVEIL THE JUBILEE POST




CARLTON JUBILEE FAMILY PARTY, Monday 3rd June 2002
Fortunately, after a very wet momning, the rain stopped and many people
Joined the procession after the unveiling of the post, down Main Street to start
the celebrations and a fun packed family afternoon was enjoyed by all.

Mrs Joan Llewellyn kindly agreed to judge the children's fancy dress
competition and the King, (Dhillon Punell -Mullick) and Queen, (Rachel Scott)
were chosen for the day. Jubilee medals were awarded to everyone who took
part.

Adults and children joined in the races held throughout the afternoon
including, an obstacle race, egg and spoon race and an adult wheelbarrow
race! These races were organised by Duncan Frazer.

Other activities were available throughout the day including, a pebble
throwing competition and Tug of War organised by Mick Pointon, face
painting, lucky dip, bouncy castle, 5 a side football, Pony Rides, and an
excellent Treasure Trial, organised by Chris and Irene Peat, which was
completed by many people, some 2 or 3 times!!! ‘

Pictures drawn by the children during the day were collected and will feature on
a commemorative tea towel, and we hope to have this available to buy in a few
weeks time. All Carlton children will be given a commemorative Carlton Jubilee
mug. '

Tea was a noisy, red, white and blue affair in the tent. Adults were
provided with sumptuous cakes, scones and jam to have with their tea and
coffec. There was an interesting display of photographs of previous royal
celebrations in the village and other royal memorabilia.

Everyone seemed to really enjoy the afternoon and the tremendous village
atmosphere that it created. It was so good to see such a strong representation
from all the generations of Carlton

The committee would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who helped, in
any way, to make such a great afternoon for Carlton, especially to Tanya Sharp
and all the other ladies who baked for us.

Nicky Hancock, Mandy Purnell — Mullick
Diana Scott, Alison Waspe, Belinda Wright.

Any outstanding takings, ticket sales or bills should be sent to John Whitehead,
Tel 292058, by the end of June at the latest so that accounts can be finalised. Source: Carlton News, July 2002
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